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Korea Health Industry
Development Institute

05 August 2019

Dear who may concern,

Korea Health Industry Development Institute (KHIDI) is pleased to invite you to our 2019 Medical
Korea in Vietnam (Ho Chi Minh) that will take place on
29 August, 2019 at Spm at Intercontinental Saigon, Ho Chi Minh, Vietnam

This interactive seminar will combine latest medical techniques and skills and various cases of

orthopedics, rehabilitation, and infertility from Korea and Vietnam and will end with a dinner.

I would like to invite you as a distinguished speaker to introduce us the cases and treatment of
infertility in Vietnam. It will ensure our delegates to learn both countries’ treatment skills for the cases

and patients and to build network between participants.
I sincerely hope that you will accept our invitation to speak at 2019 Medical Korea in Vietnam (Ho

Chi Minh) and we look forward to receiving your positive reply soon. Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,
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Yim, Yeong Yi
Director, Department of Global Healthcare(Inbound)
Korea Health Industry Development Institute

Korea Health Industry Development Institute
187 Osongsaengmyeong2(i)-ro, Gangoe-myeon, Cheongwon-gun, Chungcheongbuk-do, 363-951 Korea



